
Queen Laurel Winchester 

Nydia Temple No. 4, Portland, Oregon 

Ladies of the Household, 

 

Welcome to a new and fun filled year. 

 I would like to thank all the members for a wonderful 

installation; it was beautiful, with special memories that will 

last a life time. 

 We started off this year with a great session on April 

fools day which was fun with the officers wearing large sun-

glasses when I entered the room. 

 I would like to invite the members to sessions and to 

come along with me to our Official Visits. Their are 20 clubs 

throughout the state that we will be visiting. It is a fun time,  

with great food and friendship. 

 This year at each session we will be collecting items for 

Shriners Hospital. At our 1st session we brought spools of 

thread for the sewing committee.  We ended up with 2 bags.    

Thank you to all who brought them; they will be put to good 

use.  Next month Nite Lites Nile Club is sponsoring a toy drive 

for the Birthday Party.  If you would like to help them, please 

bring one to session or contact any officer, and we would be 

happy to pick them up. 

 Supreme Session this year is fast approaching: from June 

10 - 14 in Albuquerque, New Mexico. I'm very pleased this year 

that the PATROL will be going with me and performing.  I have 

seen their new uniforms and routine which is fun and exciting. I 

know they will be a hit. 

Don't forget to LIVE, LOVE, and LAUGH 

Nile Hugs and Love, 

Laurie,  Queen      
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Ruminations From Princess Royal 

Ladies of the Household,  

 

 I greet you as your new Princess Royal.  It was wonderful to see so many of you 

at Queen Laurie’s installation, and the turnout for her first (and mine!) Session was great.  

I missed saying the Tirzah closing speech, but it is now Princess Jennifer’s favorite.  

Although my closing thoughts are short, I think the sentiments expressed are very 

important to all Daughters of the Nile. 

 

 As a voting delegate from Nydia Temple, I am looking forward to June in 

Albuquerque for Supreme Session, meeting with my ‘sister-Princess’ Royals to hear what 

our Supreme has planned for us and for Supreme temple.  For the first Supreme Session, 

we have five Lady of the Household delegates as well as line officers and any Past 

Queens attending, so we should have a really good representation from Nydia Temple. 

 

 It falls to Princess Royal to be chairman of the Ways and Means Committee.  So, 

we have two projects and one appeal for this year, leaving most sessions for the Units to 

earn money for their triennial travels and Clubs to request space for any fundraising 

projects they may have.  The APPEAL you saw when Princess Recorder, PQ Beverly, sent 

your dues notice; and MANY thanks to those of you who are able and willing to include a 

little extra—we collected over $2500 this year.  Project ONE is the Nydia’s Cookbook, 

managed by Princess Tirzah, Jennifer, which will net us over $3000 when all are sold, and 

many of us are carrying a few copies with us if you haven’t  bought yours yet.  PROJECT 

TWO is going to be our annual Holiday Silent Auction at the December Session.—We hope 

you are planning to attend to see what is presented by Clubs, Units, and Members. (See 

companion article elsewhere in the Nydian.) 

 

Nile Hugs   

Sharon L. B. Kelley 
Princess Royal 
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From Princess Tirzah 
 Dear Ladies of the Household, 

 Here we are enjoying Spring and the world renewing itself. Nydia Temple is also 

beginning a new term of adventures and excitement. I’m thrilled to be going along on this 

“mystical” journey with Queen Laurie and my counterparts, “Karen’s Mystical Pixies.” We are 

all looking forward to attending Supreme Session in Albuquerque this June and 

representing the Ladies of Nydia Temple.  

 I would be remiss if I didn’t mention the Nydia Patrol Unit. They have worked so 

hard to reinvent themselves and become a fresh new performing group for Nydia Temple. I 

am so proud of all of them and the work that they have done. Patrol will represent Nydia 

very well at Supreme. And, don’t you just love the sparkles?!  

 All of the line officers are looking forward to visiting the Clubs 

and Units this term. We will be seeing you at OV’s, picnics, and 

fundraising functions over the next months. This promises to be a fun

-filled, active term. 

Just remember, “All you need is Faith, Trust and a little Pixie Dust!” 

Jennifer Moyer, Princess Tirzah 

From Princess Badoura 

Ladies of the Household, 

 It is with honor that I welcome the opportunity to serve as your Princess Badoura. I would 

like to take this time to let you get to know me better. 

 I was brought in to Daughters of the Nile on my birthday during 

Queen Suzy Davis' reign. I was impressed with the ritual and have 

wanted to share in it ever since. I am a member of the Chorus and 

enjoy entertaining the Queen and the ladies at sessions.  

 After Supreme this summer, I will share more of my plans.  Until 

then I remain your servant and friend... 

E'Laine Armstrong,  Princess Badoura 
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From the Desk of Pr. Recorder:  
 Hello PQ’s and Princesses, and welcome to Spring 2015!  I would like 

to congratulate Queen Laurie Winchester and her new slate of Officers for 

this term.  We know they will have a fantastic year and want to wish them 

the best.  To our JPQ Judy, thank you for an amazing year! What a 

pleasure it was for me serving with you as your Pr. Recorder.   

 Proposals are needed to help keep our membership growing ladies! 

I am looking forward to sending out many invitations to the ladies you 

proposed to join our wonderful Order and our philanthropy of helping Shriners help 

children to be all that they can be. 

 I sincerely want to thank the membership for your confidence in me! This is the 7th 

year that you have elected and entrusted me to serve in this rewarding position as your                 

Pr. Recorder.  However, have you ever thought about serving as a Pr. Recorder? Yes, it 

does take quite a bit of time and commitment but the pleasure of being in close contact 

with all of our ‘Ladies of the Household’ is very heartwarming. If you are interested is 

experiencing the details of this office, you are more than welcome to come to my home or 

sit with me during a Stated Session, to observe. Please call me and I would be happy to 

answer any questions or share details regarding the position… 

 Another important item that needs to be addressed; March 31st has now passed and 

our 2015 Dues are overdue for some of you. 

 We sadly had to drop 17 of our valuable ladies of the household for not being 

current with their dues.  Please make your 2015 dues a priority ladies; remember the 

current membership card color is gold.  A current dues card is required to attend all 

Stated Sessions and Nile Club meetings; it also helps to support us in helping our children 

in the Shriners Hospitals for Children… 

 We hope to see all of you soon and as often as your time will permit. 

 

With Nile Love and Friendship your Pr. Recorder,  

 

PQ Beverly 

Seshat, Goddess of Scribes 

“A day without 
 Laughter 

 is a day wasted”  
C.C. 
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Chaplain's Report for April 
  

 Members remembered during the month of March: Pr. Kahmaal Al-Saegh, Pr. Patti 

Baldwin, Pr. Lora Bowers, Pr. Anna Broxson, Pr. Sandra Cato-Wood, Pr. Sarah Crawford, Pr. 

Betty Donnelly, Pr. Mary Ann Dougherty, Pr. Freda Drexelius, Pr. Joan Fager, Pr. Cathy 

Felder, PQ Karri Frahler, Pr. Kay Gibson, Pr. Carol Gohaiden, Pr. Reba Hardin, Pr. Bertie 

Harrop, Pr. Ruth Hughes, Pr. Lynne Hermanson, Pr. Audrey Hitchcock, Pr. Doris Johnson, PQ 

Glenda Larkin (Zuleima), Pr. Penny MacKinnon, Pr. Marilyn Marsh, Pr. Alison Priest, Pr. Teri 

Rollman, Pr. Glenva Smith, Pr. Nancy Stanek, Pr. Susan Stevens, Pr. Barbara Wells, Pr. Emily 

Wheelbarger, and Pr. Kay Wright.  

 Please contact the Pr. Chaplain if you hear of a member needing a card or a call. It 

is very important that we reach out to our members to let them know of our concern for 

them.  

Princess Chaplain Ramona Hall, 503-502-9379, rhall@marykay.com 

Princess Banker’s Report 

 Working Together for the Children -- Congratulations go to the ladies of Nydia 

Temple!  This last year (April 1, 2014-March 31, 2015) cash donations to the Daughters 

of the Nile Foundation totaled $11,688.45.  This was given to the Convalescent       

Endowment Fund, the Convalescent Relief Account, and Memory Book, and for  

Acknowledgement Cards, and Stepping Stones.   

 To the hard working members of the clubs – thank you very 

much.  In addition, ladies gave generously to the general fund, the    

hospital birthday parties, sewing committees, school room, and snack 

carts in the clinics of the Portland Hospital, and gift cards and a few sewing items to 

the Honolulu hospital.   All of this is in addition to the incredible amount of volunteer 

hours given by our members. 

 Reported by Pr. Banker Kathy Walliker 

From  April Supreme Membership Article 

Our Temple Gardens 

If our Membership were a garden, 

Then flowers would be our members 

How well our gardens cultivate 

On each gardener that depends. 

Some flowers must remain in light, 

And some will need support 

But all require love and care 

Regardless of their sort 



Recent Happenings 
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Nydia Temple visits the Honolulu Hospital and Egyptian Temple No. 33 

 February 20th,  then Queen, Judy C Smith, Princess 

Julie Birmingham, and Noble John P Smith visited the 

Honolulu Shriner’s Hospital for Children.  Before the tour 

of the hospital, Queen Judy was able to present to the 

chairman of the board of Gover-

nors and the Hospital Administra-

tor a gift of $445 in gift cards 

and two dozen pillowcases. 

 On the 22nd, Queen Judy 

and Pr. Julie attended the Official 

Visit of Supreme Queen Marsha D 

Sowers to Egyptian Temple No 33.  We were all overwhelmed with 

the love and warm hospitality we received at both events.   

JPQ Judy C Smith 

 JPQ Judy and Nydia Temple Honored 

 The Portland Shriners Hospital Board of Governors has recognized the efforts of 

Nydia Temple this last year in supporting the hospital.   JPQ Judy was invited to their 

meeting on March 23rd and presented with a beautiful framed certificate acknowledging the 

temple’s activities to promote our Hospital.  She was also thanked for embroidering the 

Shrine Hospital Logo on the Doctor’s Lab Coats.  Along with the certificate was a framed 

Stepping Stone to Happiness which represents a donation to the Daughters of the Nile 

Foundation.   

If you have ever wondered if 

the Hospital Administration is 

aware of all that Nydia Temple 

does for the Portland Shrine 

Hospital, JPQ Judy can tell you 

that they are aware and very 

appreciative. 

  

JPQ Judy C Smith 



 The April Session was several things.  It was Nydia Temple’s birthday.  During the 

luncheon PQ Paulette told a short history of Nydia Temple and there was birthday cake 

for dessert. 

 It was April Fools Day.  JPQ Judy, Pr. Recorder PQ Beverly, and Pr. Banker Kathy 

wore big funny sunglasses when our new Queen Laurie was escorted in.  They looked like 

kids instead of themselves standing up there in the front of the room.   

 It was also Queen Laurie and her officer’s first session.   She is asking the Ladies of 

the Household to bring items to each session of her year in support of the hospital.  At 

this session she had asked each lady to bring a spool of thread for the hospital sewers.  

There wasn't a count, but there were two sacks of thread.  Next session the ladies are 

requested to bring toys and gifts—especially for older children.    

 In the correspondence there was the sad news of Columbia County Nile Club’s 

dissolution.  They had been a Nile club since 1945.  There was also a notice that there 

are two vacancies for directors in the DON foundation. 

 There were annual reports given.  Pr. Banker reported that we came out $3600 in 

the black this year, and that’s the second year in a row that we have ended in the black!  

Pr. Recorder reported on member numbers.  We started the year with 559, lost 42, and 

gained 38 which leaves us with 555 not including dual members.  Of the ones we lost 20 

had died, but 17 were dropped for non-payment of dues.  PQ Ruth spoke about the 

hospital sewers, and mentioned that Pr. Reva Ortez and Pr. Dana Maness, who had been 

hospital sewers for over 10 years, had retired from the group.   

 The Ways & Means report indicated that there were to be two fundraisers for the 

Temple this year.  One is asking for additional donations with dues, and $2500 had been 

donated this way.  The other fundraiser will be the auction at the December session. (See 

article pg. 14.) 

 Pr. Marilyn Marsh was installed as Pr. Zuleika.  JPQ Judy told about being honored 

by the Hospital. (See article pg. 6.)  Permission was given by the Temple for Queen Laurie 

to perform Initiations by Obligation this year as appropriate.   

 All in all it was a pretty good first session.  Everyone seemed to know their part and 

things went smoothly.  Hope to see you all at the next session in May!  

Session Notes 
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The age of a woman doesn’t 

mean a thing.  The best tunes 

are played on the oldest fiddles 

— emmerson 

Heard recently— I don’t’ have prob-

lems with will power,  it’s the “won’t 

power” that I have a hard time with. 

Live, Love, Laugh 

We’re in this together! 
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Hospital Highlights 
Being a Shriner’s Kid 

By Pr. Dorothy Reilly 

 First, let me explain a little bit about how I became a 

patient.  I was born on June 25, 1936.  My parents, Doris 

and Edwin McElroy, were expecting a single child.  When it 

came time for delivery, there were twins.  My brother. Donald 

e. McElroy, was 7 lbs. and I weighed less than 4 lbs.  My 

mother told me that I was pushed up against him and did 

not get much nutrition. 

 My right side was affected and was thought to be pe-

diatric paralysis.  They later called it a spastic condition.  My 

development was slowed, and I didn’t learn to walk until after 

I was a year old.  I could not walk on the heal of my right 

foot or straighter my right arm. 

 At that point in time, children of Shriners were not al-

lowed to be patients.  So, my father had to get permission 

for me to be treated. 

 They waited until I was nine years old; until the doc-

tors decided how to treat my condition.  In April 1946, I was 

admitted to the Shrine Hospital for Crippled Children—

Portland Unit located at N.E. 82nd and Sandy Blvd.  They 

performed surgery on my right leg, stretching the cord in the 

back of my leg so I could walk with my foot flat.  They 

chose not the have surgery on my arm because my mother 

was afraid it would end up stiff, and I wouldn’t be able to 

bend it. 

 I was in the hospital from April to June.  I got out 

shortly before my 10th birthday, having spent 65 days as an 

in-patient.  I was very homesick.  My parents could come and 

visit.  My sister, Shirley, was 20 so she was allowed in, but 

my twin brother had to stand outside and wave at me.  One 

time when I was homesick, I dared the nurses to put me in a 

baby bed and take me out to see the Rose Festival Queen 

and her court.  They did.  Sometimes they let me visit the 

infant patients to take my mind off things.  A nine year old 

doesn’t always understand that the doctors and nurses are 

there to help them.  The girls were at one end of the hall 

and the boys were at the other end.  While I was there, I 

attended school provided by teachers that came and worked 

with the kids.  When I got home, they said I had missed too 

much school, so I had to take the 4th grade over again.  I 

met a girl there from Prosser, WA.  We kept in touch with 

her for about two years.    Continued pg. 9 

New Request by Hospital 

The hospital is now able to use 

the box-top and Campbell's Soup 

labels for education, and they are 

requesting that we collect them for 

them.  Other hospitals have been 

using them, but this is new for the 

Portland Hospital.  These are used 

for educational equipment.   

(While you’re collecting labels, 

don’t forget the pop tabs, too!) 

On March 14, 2015 the new 

transport vans for the hospital 

were delivered.  Our own Pr. Kathy 

Walliker had the honor of being 

one of the delivery drivers.   

The vans were made possible by a 

bequest from Pr. Margie Thomson. 

Pr. Kathy works very hard, making 

many trips transporting children 

and their families to and from the 

hospital. 

(See more pics after the last page) 



     Page  9   The  Nydian  

  

 We had 12 Birthday Parties in 2014-2015. Usually our Supreme Queen's visit is an 

extra party, however her visit to the hospital was on our regular birthday party day.   

 Our committee Party members are Pr. Shirley Stanfill, Pr. Dorothy Lewis, PQ Gerry 

Brown,  Pr. Rosemary Farris, and Pr. Marilyn Marsh. Pr. Lorraine Campbell joined Nile in No-

vember and joined the Birthday Party Committee. Prs. Patty Baldwin and Isabelle York have 

attended a few parties. At our March party Queen Laurie Winchester was in attendance. 

Pat Grenna was also in attendance at our March party.  Our Clowns participated in 11 

parties: Klutz PaPa, Bumps, Keyes, Slym, and Stretch. 

 Donations were received from Union, Eugene, and Beth Eden Nile Clubs. 

 Individual donations:   Barbara Miner, a non-member, made monthly donations. 

Monthly donations were also received from Pr. Shirley Moore. Prs. Delores Dunn, Kathy 

Walliker, Shirley Stanfill, and Rosemary Farris also made donations. A new initiate in     

November, Pr. Lori Snyder donated four $10.00 McDonalds gift certificates. 

 I have been purchasing cakes from Albertsons at $17.99, 

but changed to Haydens April 7.  Same wonderful cake decorator so 

hopefully the same price. 

 I used $200.00 birthday party budgeted funds this year.  In early 

2000s I only used budged items perhaps three or four times.  Donations 

for 2014-15 were $1694.48, and from Birthday Marches $1650.00.   

Pr. Dottie Inman, Chairman 

From pg. 8—Shriner’s Kid 

 Back in the 1940’s, they didn’t let you up on 

your feet very much.  I had a cast on and used 

crutches until it came off.  I had everyone autograph it 

for me.  They let me take it home as a souvenir.  Af-

ter the cast came off of my foot, I had to learn to 

walk again.  I had a brace on my leg for almost two 

years.  My mother worked on me with exercises to 

build strength so I could get the brace removed. 

 After I joined Daughters of the Nile, my mom 

and I worked up at the new Shrine Hospital as volun-

teers.  KOIN TV honored us at the hospital as some of 

their community heroes.  
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Nile Units 

Chorus Notes 

 Our new officers were installed at our last 

meeting by our new Queen Laurie.  They are Pam 

Davis, President; Helen Swails VP, Lorraine Campbell 

Secretary; and GG Gleason Treasurer. 

 We have some fun songs planned for the coming year and look forward to singing 

them for you.  If you enjoy singing, please come talk to one of us about joining the 

Chorus. 

 On June 3 Chorus is putting on the Kick-off to Supreme Luncheon to wish those 

attending Supreme a “bon voyage”.   Please come join us to enjoy a nice lunch and give 

them a good send off.   There will also be Origami Owl Jewelry for your pleasure at the 

luncheon.  Tickets are available at Session.  There will also be a few available at the door.  

See any Chorus member for more information. 

Nydia Patrol 
 

 Introducing the new Patrol…reorganized, invigorated, and excited.   

 The Patrol performance following installation introduced the new look – and sound – 

of the Patrol.  We were glitzy and marched to Semper Fi.  I do believe we had a few   

surprised members.  At the end of the performance, the traditional “zipper” was done but 

included the members of the Chorus and PADIR, symbolizing the unity with our units. 

 Our new Patrol officers were installed by Queen Laurel at the Chart House, after we 

enjoyed a wonderful lunch.  We appreciated the “Welcome to Daughters of the Nile” at the 

top of the luncheon menu.  It was a nice tribute. 

 Patrol has continued to practice for the Supreme performance.  We will have six of 

our members travelling to New Mexico.  We look forward to “strutting our stuff” and expect 

to have a positive response. 

 Thanks to all of you for your support during our reorganizing phase.  We have   

certainly appreciated all of you and strive to make you proud. 

Respectfully, 

Holly Austin, President 
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Beaver Nile Club 
 Beaver Nile Club was happy to be able to put on our annual Mad Hatter’s Tea Party in 

March.  We had a great turnout.  As usual there was an amazing assortment of hats to be seen 

and vast amounts of delicious finger foods to be eaten.  The tables were beautifully decorated.  

We got to try out our new sound system, which made it much easier for everyone to hear.   

 Our new officers were installed during the tea. They are:  PQ Donnaclaire Blankinship, 

President; Joan Keister, VP; Pam Davis, Secretary; and Janis Ferlisi, Treasurer. 

 We meet on the 4th Thursday at the Beaverton Masonic Lodge on Watson St in Beaverton.  

We welcome visitors and new members at any time. 

Nile Clubs 

Woodburn Nile Club 

 The new officers of Woodburn Nile Club were installed at the March meeting:  President Pr. 

Betty Donnelly, Vice President Pr. Betty Koessel, Secretary Pr. Marie Rothi, and Treasurer Pr. 

Bunny Stiles.  Then, many busy hands from the club prepared and served lunch at the April 

stated session.   

 As summer approaches and plans are being made for vacations and lazy days in the nice 

weather, we’re looking forward to putting on another successful garage sale at the home of Pr. 

Bunny Stiles on – mark your calendar – Saturday, August 22nd.  Last year, the members of this 

club donated $269.69 worth of snacks and juice for the clinics at the Shriners Hospital, in 

addition to club donations to CEF and CRA, and to Nydia Temple’s general fund.   

 We have welcomed two new members recently and sadly said goodbye to one who moved 

to Kentucky.  Anyone interested in visiting or joining us, we meet on the first Friday of each 

month for lunch at Denney’s Restaurant in Woodburn.    

 Reported by Pr. Kathy Walliker, Ambassador 

Bend Nile Club 
 Here is what the Bend Nile Club has been up to: 

We elected new officers for the 2015-16 year.  They are Debbie Gallino President, Kay Nelson 

VP, Rhonda Chesney Secretary, Lynn Johnson Treasurer, and Debbie Gallino Ambassador. 

 Pr. Kay has been busy this winter making wine-cork bird houses for our club fundraiser 

this year.  They are really cute.  We plan to sell them at $15 a piece.  I hope to have pic-

tures to show you soon. 

 Pr. Lynn and Pr. Kay have been busy making pillow cases for the hospital. 

Please pray for Pr. Freda Drexelius; her husband has been placed on hospice care.  Pr. Annie 

Collins took a tumble a couple weeks ago and she is a little sore.  The rest of us are doing 

well. 

Pr. Debbie Gallino, Ambassador 
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The next Nydian deadline is Monday, June 29, 2015 

Please submit articles and photos via e-mail to:  pdavis@aracnet.com   

Please use “Nydian” in the subject line. 

Or send via other means to Pam Davis 

741 SE Maple St. 

Hillsboro, OR  97123 

Home Phone:  503-534-6920 
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Coming Events 
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LETS HAVE A WONDERFUL, BOUNTIFUL,  

FUND-RAISING EXPERIENCE IN 2015! 

 Ladies of the Household, in the past few years Nydia Temple has had a silent auc-

tion at our December Session to raise money for our General fund.  We have 

had WONDERFUL WREATHS and BOUNTIFUL BASKETS. 

 This year plans are to have a WONDERFUL BOUNTIFUL SILENT AUCTION.  

I hope to need many tables to display your handiwork and collections for bid-

ding on December 2, 2015. 

 Themed wreaths—not Just Christmas—and baskets (food, spa, co-

zy evening, etc.) are all welcome.  Small or large, elegant or simple, I 

would like to see a variety.  Remember if YOU like it, someone else 

might, too—sort of like “I bought a present but would like to give it to 

me!”   

 So please put your thinking caps on and let your clever fingers 

go to work.  You can create by yourself, or with your best friends, or 

at your club, or in your unit! 

 

Wish  our Officers, Delegates, and Patrol  bon voyage at the 

Kick off to Supreme Luncheon 

Wed, June 3, 2015 

Tickets available at Session or from Chorus members—$8 

(Origami Owl Jewelry Sale, too!) 
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Queen Laurie Winchester   503-730-8148  lauriewin@yahoo.com 

JPQ Judy C. Smith     503-266-2163  starmason@aol.com  

Pr. Royal Sharon Kelley   503-292-1877  nydiasharonkelley@gmail.com 

Pr. Tirzah Jennifer Moyer   503-661-5627  jennifermoyer01@comcast.net 

Pr. Badoura E’Laine Armstrong  503-761-5340  lainey17@comcast.net 

Pr. Recorder PQ Beverly Eiden  503-992-6386  nydiarecorder@gmail.com 

Pr. Banker Kathy Walliker   503-682-4524  nydiabanker@gmail.com 

Pr. Chaplain Ramona Hall   503-502-9379  rhall@marykay.com 

Officers’   Contacts 

Calendar 
ALL SESSIONS  are on the 1st Wednesday of each month except June, July and August.   

 

  April 20  Lunch  Shalom Nile Club, Camas 

  April 22  Birthday Party at Hospital 

  April 24   Salem Nile Club Card Party 

   

  May 6   Session 

  May 16   Spring Luncheon 

  May 27  Birthday Party at Hospital 

   

  June 3   Kick off to Supreme Luncheon, Wilsonville 

  June 5  Grand Lodge Installation 

  June 10-14  Supreme Session in Albuquerque, NM 

  June 24  Birthday Party at Hospital 

  June 29  Nydian Deadline 

  

All text enclosed within this newsletter belongs to a Daughters of the Nile member and she has received this newsletter 

in good faith and understands that no information may be made available to non-members of the Order. 

It is compulsory to treat this publication as strictly confidential.  It is solely for the private use of Daughters of the Nile 

members.  UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES may a member circulate any of the enclosed text for business, political, or 

other purposes.  A violation of these values shall be considered a breach of the Order and the member is subject to 

the Code of Conduct. 



 

Address label here 

Nydia Temple #4 
Daughters of the Nile 
 
PQ Beverly Eiden, Princess Recorder 

1206 Mountain View Drive 

Forest Grove OR  97116-3300 

Return Service Requested 

Nydia Temple Name Badge 

  Two choices are available from our Nile Badge Maker and prices include shipping:  

PIN type: $13.00.               MAGNET type (does not include a pin): $15.00.     

NAME: _________________________________________________  PHONE: __________________ 

ADDRESS:___________________________________________________________________________ 

CITY: __________________________________________ STATE: ___________  ZIP: ___________ 

NAME AS IT IS TO APPEAR ON BADGE: ______________________________________________  

 

Please make check payable to:  Nydia Temple and return with filled out form to: 

 

 PQ Beverly Eiden                PIN TYPE:__________  $13.00 

 1206 Mountain View Drive        MAGNET TYPE::__________  $15.00 

 Forest Grove, OR  97116-3300 

Non-Profit 

Organization 

U.S. Postage 
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Wilsonville, Oregon 
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Judy with one of the Portland Drs. Showing off his lab coat with the Shrine emblem on it. 



The rear of the new transport vans  tells who made them possible. 



The End 


